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Teleconference on Friday, April 11, 2014 (US PDT)
07:07 Chair, Shahriar Emami, called the meeting to order.

6 people attended the meeting.

Two sub-editors (Kiran and Frederik) update the group with the editing progress.

Kiran: draft can be completed in about 10 days. IEEE style was followed in writing the spec.

Frederik: PHY portion has been done. Currently working on the informative Annex portion. Also working on the necessary MAC changes. Should be able to complete by end of April.
Allan asked whether spec clause numbers have been obtained from the WG editor, James Gilb. 
· They have not. Currently each sub-editor is working with his own numbering system. 
· Allan suggested the Chair obtaining the clause numbers that will be assigned to TG4q from James.
Preparing for the next teleconference
· The next teleconference was scheduled on 4/30 PDT. Both sub-editors believed they can complete the draft before next teleconference. 
· Allan suggested the sub-editors sharing their drafts before next teleconference so people can take a look and discuss on them during the teleconference. 
· There was a discussion on whether to send the draft to the reflector/IEEE server, or to first share them between the two sub-editors. The latter approach was adopted. 
· Henk also pointed out that he has not seen draft been posted as a contribution and uploaded to the document server. Allan confirmed that observation. 

The call ended at 7:27.
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